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Keeping In Touch Newsletter  1 3rd April 2020 

Share Your Learning With Us 

We would love to see what you have been learning and doing at home. If you are happy for            
photographs to be shared on the upcoming newsletters, which will be available on the school website, 
please send them to your class teachers’ e-mail addresses: 

Rainbow - rainbow@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Red - red@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Blue - blue@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Purple - purple@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Green - green@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Orange - orange@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Yellow - yellow@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing all of your wonderful photos! 

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well and not suffering cabin fever too much! 

Things here have continued to be busy. I receive emails daily from County to keep me updated and busy.  It’s    

actually a pleasure to be writing this and doing one of my normal tasks! 

Being in the building without the hustle and bustle is really strange. I am missing all the children, their smiling   

faces and ‘Good morning’ greetings. I do also miss the gentle reminders to ‘walk’ down the corridors— you know 

who you are!! The building is not the same without them.  

I know that this is a very difficult time for you all and that for some, the home learning experience is tough. As a 

mother of two teenage girls, I can sympathise with you all in trying to get your children to do the work!! You are all 

doing a great job and we all appreciate all your hard work to support your children in their learning at home.  

The term ends this Friday so you can all relax and enjoy some special family time. Summer Term starts with      

lessons again on Monday 20
th

 April. Teachers are currently working on creating a document with tasks and links 

and these will be available on the school website on Monday 20
th

 in your class folders.  

Attached at the end of this newsletter is a sheet with games to play with scrabble tiles—if you don’t have these you 

could make some on card.   

Mrs Munday 

WOW, what a couple of weeks!! 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


A Message for Rainbow Class 

Hello Rainbow Class, 

We are missing you all so much. We miss your laughter, your smiles, your singing, dancing, watching 
you learn and grow but most of all we are missing all the fun we have together. We hope you are well 
and that you are enjoying this time with your families.  

Many of you have been doing your work in the folders we sent home and have sent in some amazing 
photographs. They have really made us smile and made us realise how much you have learnt since you 
started school. We are so proud of all of you and how hard you have worked. Every single one of you is 
amazing! We have been working hard too! 

We’ve been planning some exciting and fun things for you to do at home after the Easter holiday. Also, 
We’ve had chance to catch up on some things that we’ve been putting off for some time. These include: 
cleaning  windows, washing cars and gardening. Mrs Eaves has also been trying to make a toy ‘Tricky 
Troll’ so that he can help us, when we get back to school, with our tricky words. 

Have a fabulous Easter, don’t eat too much chocolate and remember to help your family around the 
house. 

Keep safe. 

From  

Mrs Eaves, Mrs Connell and Mrs Maryon 

A Message for Red Class 

Hello Red Class, 

I hope you are all well and enjoying spending lots of time at home with your families. Mrs Ward, Mrs 
Pepper and myself all miss seeing you everyday and hearing your stories and news. I hope the learning 
packs have helped to keep you busy and occupied while you have lots of extra time at home, but I also 
hope you have had the opportunity to play lots of fun games, help out at home and spend quality time 
with your loved ones. The adults have been busy preparing some new activities for the Summer term 
which will help you to continue learning from home. I'm looking forward to getting lots of jobs done in my 
garden and around the house over the Easter holidays. I hope you all have a relaxing and safe Easter 
holiday, but don't eat too much chocolate! I look forward to hearing what you have all been up to. 

Keep safe at home, 

Miss Brand, Mrs Ward and Mrs Pepper 

A Message for Blue Class 

Dear Blue Class, 

Miss Bagg, Mrs Raby, Mrs Shinn and I hope you are all well and having lots of fun doing your learning 
at home. I have been doing my work at home, as well, but I’m also enjoying having time to read lots of 
books, I’ve read three so far this week! 

I have been looking at our topic focus for after the Easter holidays, which will be ‘Africa’  and I have put 
together some ideas for things that you might like to have a go at whilst you are at home.  Don’t forget 
that I would love to see any work that you have done, so remember to save it to share with me when we 
are back at school. 

See you soon 

Miss Carpenter, Miss Bagg, Mrs Raby and Mrs Shinn   



A Message for Purple Class 

Hello Purple Class, 

We hope you are all well and that yourselves and your families are keeping 
safe. Mrs Titmarsh and I miss seeing all of your smiling, happy faces everyday. 
We hope that you’ve been able to give the learning packs a go. It has been nice 
hearing from some of you through the class email and hearing that you’ve been 
working hard. Keep sending us updates, we love to see them! During this time, 
we hope that you’ve been spending lots of time with your families having lots of 
fun. I’ve been working on planning activities for you to do at home after the 
Easter holidays. I have also found the time to do some fun things such as     
making an owl and singing along with the choir I attend through video calls. Enjoy the  Easter holidays, 
give yourselves a break and the time to do the things you enjoy.  

Keep safe and speak to you soon, 
Miss Knight and Mrs Titmarsh 

A Message for Green Class 

Green Class, 

I think it is fair to say that this hasn’t been the end to the term that we were expecting! Myself and Mrs 
Scott are really proud of the way that Green Class managed themselves through the upheaval of the 
last week in school, staying focused and producing quality work all the way through. 

We hope you have all found ways to keep learning and have tried to keep yourselves up to date,       
especially with your reading which was going really well. We know that everyone has had to make 
changes and these are days that you will remember when you are older, for all kinds of reasons. What 
is important is that you try to do the best that you can.  

Just so that you know, teachers and TAs have had to adapt too. Mr Davies 
has had to set up a new desk to work from…easier now that his house move 
has been delayed. Mrs Scott will be showing how she has adapted to the    
situation in the next newsletter. If you have any pictures of your new ways of 
working from home, please send them to the Green mailbox. It would be good 
to share what Green Class are getting up to in the next newsletter. 

Look after yourselves and keep washing your hands. 

Mr Davies and Mrs Scott 

A Message for Orange Class 

Hello Orange Class, 

I hope you are all well and keeping yourselves safe at home. It has been lovely to hear from some of 
you via our class email and seeing some of the wonderful learning you have been doing. As for me, I 
have been busy writing your reports and planning lots of fun and engaging activities to keep you all 
busy. As well as bossing Mr Riley around to complete jobs at home and teaching my own three children 
every day. I hope you have all been having a go at the learning I set before Easter and as always,   
reading as much as possible. Myself, Ms Armiger and Mrs Fey are missing you all and everyone at 
school and look forward to seeing you soon. 

Stay safe, 

Mrs Riley, Ms Armiger and Mrs Fey  



A Message for Yellow Class 

Hello Yellow Class 
  
I hope that you are all well. These certainly are unusual times and I hope that you are all dealing with them 
okay.  I am sure that it feels very strange not being at school (it does for me too). 
  
With regard to school, I am so, so proud of the stamina that you have built up in preparing for your SATs. You've 
all made excellent progress and that's due to your determination to want to be really successful. Please, please 
continue to build on this, as you owe it to yourselves to be the very best you can be. Keep working hard with the 
home learning; make yourselves, your family and me proud! 
  
Remember to keep your minds and bodies healthy outside of learning time too.  Keep active in the garden, do 
things that you enjoy doing; this is a good opportunity to learn a new skill.  Apart from doing school work at 
home, I've been trying to keep myself active and healthy too.  I am: reading every day (hope you all are too);  
doing half-an-hour of exercise and we're playing board games, as a family, some nights - which has been great 
fun!  The new skills that I am thinking about learning are: to learn to knit and produce a hat for Mr Summers (he 
wasn't as keen on the idea as me!) and to learn some British Sign Language.  I'll keep you posted on how I get 
on. 
  
We miss you all very much and we hope that you are not driving your parents mad!  Have a lovely Easter! 
  
Kindest regards 
Mrs Summers, Miss Bagg, Mrs Calver and Mrs Secker 

E-Safety 

With so many people accessing and using the internet during these times, it is important that children 
are using the internet safely. Here is a poster for you to share with your children to remind them of how 
to stay safe online. 



Well-being 

These are very unprecedented times, and extremely worrying for all. We know that this is a difficult time for you and your children and we 

want to support you as best we can. Please see a links below which might help you and your children through this difficult time. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing 

Some things you can do to help with your well-being: 

 

Above and Beyond! 

Friday is normally my ‘Above and Beyond’ award and hot chocolate with the head.  

As you and your children have all gone Above and Beyond, I would like to congratulate you all, and   invite you 

to join me in a synchronised “Hot Chocolate with the Head” at 2.30pm this afternoon (Friday 3rd April).  

Get the hot chocolate out (you can have tea, coffee or juice) and the biscuits and we can all join in a remote 
‘congratulations’. Pictures can be taken and shared via the teachers emails – we will then collate these and create a 

montage of photos. 

Government Advice: 

Can I please remind you about the importance of following the Government’s advice to help us stop the spread of the          

Coronavirus. We can all play our part in making a difference and saving lives:  

Everyone must stay at home to help stop the spread of coronavirus. You should only leave the house for 1 of 4 reasons:  
 

 Shopping for basic necessities, for example; food and medicine, which must be as infrequent as possible 
 One form of exercise a day, for example; a run, walk, or cycle – alone or with members of your household 
 Any medical need, or to provide care or to help a vulnerable person 
 Travelling to and from work, but only where this absolutely cannot be done from home   

Please take care and I will see you all again as soon as the school re-opens; in the meantime, stay safe. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing





